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11.9.19
Welcome to Year 1

Dear Parents & Carers,

Welcome back after a long and well-deserved break, I hope you all enjoyed the sunshine we received over the holiday.  I would particularly like to extend a warm welcome to our new children: Sashine, Jack, Poppy, Evie, Abbie, Ella, Rose and their families who have joined us this term.    

To start the year off, we will be looking at the topic ‘All About Us’ which focuses on the children thinking about themselves and where they live. This topic will also extend into other areas of learning such as English and Art. Please take a look at the attached topic overview.  

As usual, the class’s weekly timetable has been added to the home-school diary. I would be grateful if children could have PE kits, as well as water bottles, in school throughout the week.  Homework, including spellings, will be given on Wednesdays, to be handed in on Mondays, with spelling tests on Tuesdays.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I hope that you will be able to attend the Class Information Evening on Mon 16th Sept at 2.30 / 2.45 or 5.30 / 5.45pm (this will run for 15 mins, so you will have time to visit siblings’ classes if needed). I will provide a broad outline of the year’s events, including information on the Phonics screening. In addition, the class page will be updated on the school website throughout the year.  

Please feel more than welcome to pop in for a chat at any convenient time, and I would encourage you to call the school or email: e.whyte@shiptonbellinger.hants.sch.uk, if you require information or have any concerns. 

Best wishes,

Emma Whyte (Miss)
Year 1 Class Teacher
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